
 

ST. LOUIS SCHOOL 
Circular No 061f (21-22) 

 

11th October, 2021 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Re: Life-wide Learning Day 2021 

 

Please be informed that the Life-wide Learning Day will be held on 5th November, 2021 

(Friday). All normal lessons will be suspended on that day. A range of activities will be held for S1 

to S5 students outside the classrooms. S6 students are not required to attend the activities. They should 

make sensible use of this day to prepare better for the public examinations. 

 

Please complete the e-Circular on or before 15th October, 2021 (Friday). Should there be any 

enquiries, please contact Mr. CHAN Chun Ket at 2546 0117. Thank you for your attention and 

cooperation. 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 
      Mr. CHAN Chun Ket 

  for the Principal 
 

 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Reply slip 

Re: Life-wide Learning Day 2021 

 

Dear Principal, 

 

I acknowledge that my child ________________________ of Class ______ (No. _____) are 

not required to attend the activities organised on Life-wide Learning day.   

 

 

Signature of Parent/Guardian : ______________________ 

Name of Parent/Guardian : ______________________ 

Date : ______________________ 
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